
COPY TH5 RHODES TRUST

London,

July 23rd,1926

Dear Hacdonne11, Kingston Military College

With reference to your letter of June 
rather

30th, it seems to me a question /for Canada - or Canadian 

authorities - to answer, whether a course at the Military 

College can reasonably count as eouivalent to two years at 

a degree granting institution. If a course at the 

Military College of any given length is accepted by the 

recognized Canadian Universities as equal to two years 

with them, them I do not see why the Trustees should not 

recognize the same course. If the College can be brought 

under the Memorandum it is not in the interests of the 

Trust to exclude it. West Point is accepted in the U.S.A. 

What is Kingston's standing in University circles? That 

is the real question. We might talk it over next September.

Yours sincerely

(SGD)PHILIP KERR

Philip Kerr, Esq.,
153 St.James St.,

MONTREAL.


